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PAC Consortium Task Forces

The PAC Consortium is forming task forces to undertake important work to further the Consortium’s efforts to enhance safe, accessible and comprehensive postabortion care. We invite all members to consider forming or joining a task force to address important emerging issues. 

Each task force should identify an important gap or need in the PAC field, determine a strategy to address this gap, and set objectives and deadlines. The Consortium’s coordinator can participate in these task forces and provide necessary support; but the task forces should where possible be chaired by Consortium members. It is hoped that a wide range of Consortium members, including those in the field, will participate in task forces. Task Forces will be given the opportunity to present their work and solicit input during Consortium meetings.
To suggest a task force, please fill out the attached form and email it to the Consortium’s Steering Committee, care of the coordinator, Elizabeth Westley (ewestley@fcimail.org).

Postabortion Care Consortium

Proposal to Form a Task Force

	Task Force title: 


	

	Rationale (how this effort will advance the work of the Consortium): 


	

	Proposed co-chairs: 


	

	Proposed participants: 


	

	Objectives with time frames:

	

	Tangible outcomes/deliverables:
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